

TWU BUSES

LIDOCUT INCODUATION COD MONDAY

URGENT INFORMATION FOR MONDAY 6 SEPTEMBER SAFETY STOPPAGE

IMPORTANT INFORMATION: All companies are notified of what we are doing Monday, and have agreed to the following procedures from 8am Monday.

A 2 hour safety stoppage at the following yards on Monday 6 September, from 8am – 10am.

CDC (Foundry Rd), Busways (Penrith), Transit Systems (Smithfield), and

Transdev (Bankstown)

- If carrying passengers, change desto to "Set Down Only" and continue trip until pax have completed their trips.
- Contact OCC to inform them that you will be returning to the depot.
- · Change desto to "Not in Service".
- Return to depot
- Make yourself available to do other duties in the depot (not expecting that there will be any).
- Remain in the depot until 10am (complying with all COVID restrictions including wearing of facemasks and social distancing).
- There will not be physical yard meetings, we are organising an online mass meeting again (details will be sent out over the weekend).
- At 10am, present yourselves in orderly fashion, with social distancing, to the office to be allocated work for the rest of your shift.

IF THERE ARE ANY PROBLEMS, SPEAK TO YOUR DELEGATE WHO WILL CONTACT TWU OFFICIALS

Vaccination protects us from death, serious illness and hospitalisation, but it does not protect us from being infected or transmitting the virus.

Testing in the workplace will ensure that infection doesn't get spread in the workplace and infect our families, passengers and rest of the community.

The government and companies are not doing enough to protect us, our families, and the rest of the community, so we have no other avenue to take but action.

You have been sent a poster, which will be printed and inserted into buses to be used to:

- Explain the issue
- Ask the community to support us
- Get the community to complain against the government





to join online

TO JOIN GO TO TWUNSW.ORG.AU/JOIN OR OR CALL TWU 1800 729 909



Authorised by Richard Olsen, State Secretary, Transport Workers' Union of NSW, 22 John Hines Avenue, Minchinbury NSW 2770 p: 1800 729 909 e: info@twunsw.org.au

